
Dear Florham Park Parents/Guardians and Staff, 

Due to the impending snow storm and expected hazardous conditions that will impact 
our area, as well as the significant cleanup that will be required after the storm has 
concluded, Florham Park Schools will “pivot” to the schedule listed below for Monday, 
February 1​st​ and Tuesday, February 2​nd​: 

● Monday, February 1st: ​ALL schools will be ​CLOSED ​for a “Snow Day!” 
Please find attached a fun, voluntary assignment for staff and students for 
Monday – ​Assignment’s Video Link  

● Tuesday, February 2nd: ​ALL schools will “pivot” to a ​100% fully remote, 
synchronous learning day​.  All students and staff will follow the same daily 
schedule that is currently in place.   Teachers will again provide virtual meeting 
information via Google Classroom and/or email. Students must participate 
remotely to receive attendance credit for the school day. Please contact your 
child's teacher if you have any questions about their classes. Should you have 
any concerns or special circumstances, please feel free to contact your child's 
school.  In the event that the impact of the storm warrants an additional school 
closure (snow day) or an asynchronous instructional model (assignments sent 
out) for Tuesday, an updated communication will be sent out to the school 
community.  

The Work-Family Connection (WFC) has informed the district that the WFC will be closed on 
Monday, Feb.1st and Tuesday, Feb.2nd.  

Please be safe and enjoy the rest of your weekend! 

-Dr. Caponegro  

"Life moves pretty fast. If you don’t stop and look around once in a while, you could miss it." - 
Ferris Bueller, Ferris Bueller's Day Off  

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/119r1HKjuw8LVnzPe6FEzQIIq7XBDgmnV/view

